
SJSG FRIDAY FLYER 

Upcoming Events  

End of the academic year: Friday 21st July. 

Children can be collected from 1:30pm. After 

School Club closes at 5pm . 

Parents Evening: Tuesday 11th July        

3:30pm-5:30pm                                   

Thursday 13th July 5:30pm -7:30pm 

Year 3 trip: Thursday 13th July to St Albans 

Sports Day: Friday 14th July 9:30am Y1-6  

Sing On: Years 3 and 4 will be taking part in 

Sing On at the Corn Exchange on 18th July. 

More information to follow.   

Year 6 Leavers Event: Thursday 20th July 

5:30-7:30pm  

 

School Mufti, Disco and Sale!  

 

Thank you for your ongoing 

support of the school. As a 

community you have helped us to 

raise over £300 for the Chisen 

Foundation.   

Friday 7th July 2023 

 

This week we had our first taste of all pupils and staff being on the Lower 

Primary Site as it was Transfer Day. It was a really successful time, with 

children meeting their new teachers and class mates. All of the children had a 

wonderful time playing together on the playground at lunch time. It was lovely 

to see children of all ages playing so happily together.  

We are eagerly awaiting the Year 6 leavers performance and awards evening, 

which they are all working really hard on.  We will of course miss each and 

every one of them when they move onto Secondary School.  

Message from the Acting Head Teacher  

An exciting opportunity for your 

children….  

 

Can you help us please? 

We are still looking to recruit parent governors. 

All schools have what is known as a Governing 

Body. These are the people who work with staff 

in schools, to make sure they are reaching a 

high standard of education for the children in 

the their care.  As a school, our Governing 

Body needs increased numbers. We are look-

ing to recruit one or  two parents to join our 

Governors in supporting the school to continue 

it’s journey of improvement. If this is something 

you are interested in, please email the school 

office (office@sjsg.beds.olicatschools.org). 

When we have received expressions of interest 

our Chair of Governors Mrs. Ilona Bond will 

make contact with the interested parties.   

What is happening around school 

this week? 

EYFS have been getting ready for Sports Day 
by learning all about traditional races.  

KS1 have learned about Neil Armstrong as part 
of their history learning on explorers.   

Year 3 have been making pop-up cards in DT, 
making use of their learning on folding.  

Year 4 visited Biddenham Secondary School 
as part of their STEM fair.   

Year 5 have been learning how to write formal 
letters, and have planned letters to the Prime 
Minister to stop plastic pollution, with sugges-
tions of what he could do to help our environ-
ment. 

Year 6 have been learning sign language!  


